

Patient Satisfaction Survey

Your thoughts and opinions matter.

LSHC strives to make your experience as safe and efficient as possible while providing excellent care to our Bulldog Family.



Please scan the QR Code to begin the anonymous survey

It takes about 2 minutes to complete

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Daniel Hale, LSHC Director of Health Services Administration at dhale@saffairs.msstate.edu or Trisha Potter, RN, Nursing Supervisor at tpotter@saffairs.msstate.edu or call 662-325-2431, option 1.